
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings  

 

Dear Students,  

 

College will start classes of odd semester for all Diploma, UG and PG courses from 22/08/2024. 

 

So, Welcome back to a new academic year. 

 

We are delighted to extend our warmest greetings and heartfelt welcome to each of you. 

 

I hope this message finds you filled with excitement, anticipation, and eagerness to embark on one more 

year towards knowledge, growth, and achievement.  

 

We will make this academic year successful with all your presence on time. 

 

 

 

Thanks and regards  

Puran Murti campus 

www.puranmurti.com 

M-7438900900 


